
We are still here 

Recent articles in the newspaper have frightened many, we are 

sure.  Hope Creek Care remains committed to high quality, 

compassionate care for our residents.  Financial constraints due to 

low reimbursement from the state have the County Board 

researching all options to reduce our expenses and increase 

revenue.  Unfortunately, the media chose to center their stories on a 

potential for sale or lease of the facility.  We want you to know that 

every option is being reviewed, every rock turned over and our 

commitment to the community remains intact. 

 

 Hope Creek Care offers our residents experienced, long term, 

loyal nursing staff.  Interaction with our residents shows 

compassion and a true commitment to provide the highest 

level of care. 

 We offer a wide range of therapies to best help residents gain 

and maintain their highest level of functional mobility. 

 Transitional care is offered to patients following a surgical 

procedure or other hospitalization. 

 Our activity department always has something fun planned to 

keep our residents active, social and involved.  Various special 

events throughout the year are held as well.   

 Our state of the art facility offers a great deal of amenities such 

as an on-site vision center, salon/barber shop, chapel, meals 

with family, emergency call system, pharmacy, visiting therapy 

pets and more. 

 

The County began care for our elderly and infirmed back in 1839.  

Our commitment to the community remains strong.  We are 

confident that all possible options will be fully researched to ensure 

that the needs of our citizens continue to be met.  

 

Hope Creek Care is still here to care for you.  We would welcome the 

opportunity to offer comfort, treatment and activities. 


